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Living in the urban jungles suppresses the
natural instincts of domesticated doggos.
This brings up their stress and anxiety levels.
A well-balanced dog needs regular
socialisation, mental stimulus and physical
activity to manage the stress and anxiety.
This also boosts their confidence and helps
them be well-adjusted.

Paw’dventure is striving to bring about the
awareness toward these needs. We let the
dogs out! Our camps, India Trip and Sailing
activities are curated to encourage
socialisation, mental stimulation and
physical activities for our doggos. Our
dedicated team of Canine behaviourists,
Trainers and Volunteers help the pawrents
reconnect with their fur babies like never
before. 

ABOUT US



ITINERARY

Check-in at the

campsite and relax

4.30 pm

3.00 pm

We start with

socialisation, games

& activties

7.30 pm

Dinner and enjoy the

evening by the lake

We begin with a

short hike &

Swimming session

6.30 am

Breakfast at the

campsite

9.00 am

Conclude

Paw’dventure with

awards

11.00 am



All tents have a comfortable mattress and a

cooler.

There are 10 clean and well-maintained

washrooms. 

All washrooms have provision of hot water.

The accommodation will be provided on a

first come first served basis. 

This campsite is located in front of the lake 

Kindly note,

YOUR STAY

GLAMPING TENT CAMPING TENT



COST STRUCTURE & INCLUSIONS

Private tents as per the booking

All meals included from Tea + Snacks on Day
1 till Breakfast (morning) on Day 2 for dogs
and pawrents

All Paw’dventure activities, (Games,
Socialization, Trekking, Swimming) 

COST STRUCTURE

Our Partners

COST STRUCTURE & INCLUSIONS

₹5082/per person

Camping Tent
plus 18% GST applicable

Exclusions

Cancellation
Policy

Please refer the exclusions & cancellation policy below and tap on the link for terms & Conditions

https://bit.ly/3YpP5Ta

Cost exclusive of travel or travel arrangements to and from the campsite

Cost exclusive of extra meals, packaged drinking water, or other beverages

Exclusive of difference in the cost arising owing to unforeseen circumstances

(manmade or otherwise)

Any cancellation from the day of booking until 21 days before the scheduled

Paw'dventure will result in 50% of the advance amount being refundable.

Cancellations made 21 days or more before the scheduled Paw'dventure will result in

40% of the total amount being retained as a cancellation fee, while the remaining

60% will be carried forward. Redeemable up to 1 year.

No refunds will be issued for cancellations requested within the last 7 days from the

scheduled date of Paw'dventure. Any cancellations made within this period will result

in the forfeiture of the entire amount.

Any exceptions to this cancellation policy will be made at the discretion of

management and may be subject to additional terms and conditions.

https://bit.ly/3YpP5Ta


Frequently Asked 
Questions

COST STRUCTURE & INCLUSIONS

12,500 for Two
&

8,500 for One
(prices are same for all

types of accommodation.
No charges for dogs)

Q.  Is there any common transport?

A. No, as dogs are not socialised prior to

Paw'dventure, pet parents are to reach

campsite by themselves. 

Q. Can you help us book pet friendly cab? 

A. Yes. Ask us and we will provide you

driver's contact numbers.

Q. Will there be mobile network?

A. Yes. usually all our campsites have cellular

network.

Q. How many total dogs will be there?

A. We take not more than 15-20 dogs for

overnight Paw'dventure and 25-30 dogs for

one day activities. 

Q. Can I get my small dog? Is it safe?

A. YES. We conduct activities for dogs of all

sizes and ages to get along with each other. 

Q. Can I get my reactive dog?

A. Yes, our canine behaviorist will guide you

during Paw'dvenyture. You are requested to

follow our instructions at all times in this

case.



Frequently Asked 
Questions

COST STRUCTURE & INCLUSIONS

12,500 for Two
&

8,500 for One
(prices are same for all

types of accommodation.
No charges for dogs)

Q.  Will my dog get to go off leash?

A. Yes. The team will guide you about it. You

may off leash your dogs only after it's

allowed by our canine behaviorist. Otherwise,

dogs have to be on leash for the safety of

your dog and other pets/humans. 

Q. What is the difficulty level of the trek?

A. It is always an easy trek. Usually it is a 30

minutes one way hike.

Q. What do I do if my dog is scared of water?

A. Our Canine Behaviorist will guide you and

try to make your dog comfortable with

water, provided you follow our instructions.

Q. Will dog food be provided?

A. Yes. We provide chicken & rice by

PetChef. You are suggested to carry back up

food for your dog. 

Q. Do we have medical help there?

A. Yes. The local vets/doctors can be

reached in about 30 minutes from every

campsite. 



Make India Pet-Friendly

pawdventure_+91 97691 19994Sharvil Shringarpure: |

All pictures used in the brochure are from actual camps.


